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urmmciss recmiotoot, mcorsoratzp remectfully reaueste an
exteasion of the operations pernitted under Inporimencal radto
service Station License 20 Pile inmber $009—meR—98, expiring
rebramcy 1, 2000.

The Speciat Condition (2) Sorved for the first time during the
currant. rabruary 1, 1998 through rebriary 1, 2000 period
reqratfully was mioroad, Snadvertently, as not different from the
previous authorization docwent, and méasing the new requirement,
a fiest—year peooniss mesort was not conpleted... therefore,
respactfuity, wirmurss mmomotosy, micorrceatzp requests a miiver
of a neparate first year‘s Report in favor of the full—term Report
pressnted herevith.
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mhis 1s to contim that, in accordance with Eeperimental. radto
Service Station LMcense E20File Murber 5089—mcR—98, Special
condition(31, during the Mcense tem expizing rebrvary 1, 2000
uresuzss recmorooy, mcorrorntm has continued to conduct
equipment testing, product devercpment, and equipment
deconstrations in the authorized 2450—2483.5 tite trequency band
puresant to pare 8, Sections 5.3(@), (1) and (d) (47 Crm mare 5,
s35.3(0), (4), (0)1, respectively. ror the full Mcense perios,
such operations were conducted in accordance with the needs of
station 1iceneing etigibies under CC Rute rare 90, Sections
$0.20(2) *musitc satety Pool® and 90.25(a), *ndustziat/muniness
Boot® ta7 crr rart 90, §690.20(@) and 90.35(a)] and under roo rure
pare 101, Section 101.601 ‘operationat Fixed gervicer (47 Crn pare
101, $101.601). Aithough regular 1icensing continues under pare
101, station Mcening has bean restricted under Pare 90. Stil1,
such Part 90 atation Mcensing, under apecitic vaiver, 1porsibie
and it 4o requested that it not e etiminated from the teme of
renaval of the Eperimental Licerse KAZIG®X authorization. During
the most recent pertod, at times, up to the authorized naximm
bangeidth and power 1inmitations were eeployed, and much continuing
operational flexibility will be needed, vhere authorized, for the
now 1icense persog
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